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	PRESS RELEASE


CTIA inspected Black Friday 

(Prague, December 1, 2016) Black Friday arrived in the Czech Republic last week. Discounts were offered by both ordinary shops and e-shops. Officers of the Středočeský and Prague Inspectorate of the CTIA focused on compliance with legal obligations relating to clearance sales. Only one of 13 inspections saw a violation of the Act on Consumer Protection.
On Friday November 25, 2016, the CTIA Inspectorate of the Central Bohemian Region and the Capital of Prague carried out inspections in 13 ordinary shops. 3 inspections of online sellers were launched. 
Out of 13 inspections, in one case a violation of section 11 of the Act on Consumer Protection was proved when a bill of purchase was issued on consumer’s request and contained marking only in a foreign language, namely English. Provision of this section determines vendors’ obligation to provide information about a product in writing and in Czech.
Inspectors of the Středočeský and Prague Inspectorate also investigate an inspection within which section 12 of the Act on Consumer Protection was probably breached. This section stipulates the trader’s obligation to inform consumers in compliance with pricing regulations, i.e. clearly label a product with its price or provide the information about the price of a product or a service and make it available in an appropriate way. 

Other 11 cases were all ok and no violation of legal regulations relating to discounts was detected. 
Inspections of e-shops with the aim at provision of proper information about prices of offered products are still investigated. 
Media contact: Mgr. Jiří Fröhlich, Spokesperson of the CTIA, phone: 602 105 376, e mail: jfrohlich@coi.cz
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